

Accrediting Commission for Schools

533 Airport Boulevard, Suite 200 Burlingame, California 94010 (650) 696-1060 • Fax (650) 696-1867 mail@acswasc.org • www.acswasc.org

DAVID E. BROWN, Ph.D. EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

MARILYN S. GEORGE, ED.D.
ASSOCIATE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

LEE DUNCAN, ED.D.
ASSOCIATE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

August 28, 2012

Mr. Tim McGill Superintendent Morrison Christian Academy 136-1 Shui Nan Rd. Taichung, 406 Taiwan

Dear Mr. McGill:

We are pleased to inform you that the six-year term of accreditation for Morrison Christian Academy has been reaffirmed following review of the report from the Midterm Visiting Committee that visited your school 3/18/2012–3/22/2012. The report indicated that your school has made significant progress on the schoolwide critical areas for follow-up that are part of your overall schoolwide action plan. We commend you as you continue to address your schoolwide initiatives and look forward to learning about additional progress in the interim report that will be submitted to WASC in **June 2013**.

We want to express our appreciation on behalf of the Commission for your efforts and congratulate you for continuing to provide quality education for the students at your school.

Sincerely,

David E. Brown, Ph.D.

laine Brown

Executive Director

Marilyn George, Ed. D.

Associate Executive Director

Maulyn S. Meorge

DEB:cl